
OCALA BOAT CLUB 
BOARD OF DIRECTOR'S MEETING 

NOVEMBER 01, 2021 
 

I. CALL TO ORDER; 
   Meeting called to order by Acting Commodore Molly Lemon at 
   6:30 p.m. 
 
      II. O.B.C. Board Officer's In Attendance: 
   Secretary Florence M. Hoffman, Purser Molly Lemon and Cruise  
   Master Louise Jensen.   
 
  III. Director's In Attendance: 
   Sue Cooper, Joy Ennis, Allen Jensen, Louise Jensen and Gary   
   Shartzer.  
 
  IV. Purser's Report:  
   Molly gave an indepth report on  the corrected August 2021 Financial 
   Report and October 2021 Financial Report.  She stated all is   
   going well with a couple of returns due to circumstances beyond the  
   rental family's control. We are booked thru 2021 with rental   
   reservations coming in for 2022. A job well done. Many thanks  
   Molly.  Motion made by Gary Shartzer to accept the Purser's Report 
   as presented by Molly for August and October.  Seconded by Flo  
   Hoffman.  Motion carried. 
   
  V. Secretary's Report: 
   Motion made to accept the Secretary's Report as submitted via e-mail 
   by Louise Jensen. Seconded by Gary Shartzer. Motion carried. 
 
  VI. Cruise Master's Report: 
   Thanksgiving Dinner is planned for November the 15th.  Flo Hoffman 
   has volunteered to cook the Turkey and Dressing. On the 19th a Boat 
   Trip is planned with Richard Charron taking the lead on this.  There 
   are several members wanting to make this trip so another boat is 
   needed.  Flo Hoffman volunteered to make contact with Don Smith 
   to see if he is available on that date. 
 
   On Saturday December the 4th a Christmas Party will be held here at  
   the O.B.C.  This will be catered buy Bob Evans and there will be  
  



   entertainment by D.J. Tilles.  There will also be a raffle for a basket 
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  of Holiday Spirits. 
 
  Louise Jensen has volunteered to do the Christmas Decorations for   
  the  Christmas party.   
 
  On December 8th and 9th a trip to St. Augustine is planned.  Flo Hoffman,  
  
  Louise Jensen and Sue Cooper will make a trip to St. Augustine to   
  check out  the Country Inn/ Suites.  We stayed at this hotel a few years ago  
  and it is wthin walking distance of restaurants and stores.  A Tram is also  
  available for transportation. 
 
  In January a trip to Blue Springs to see the Manatees is in the planning  
  stage.  More information to follow. 
 
  In February a trip is planned to visit the Equestrian Center.  More   
  information is forth coming. 
 
  Building & Maintenance: 
  Molly reports that she has been looking into the replacement tiles for the  
  ceiling. She is currently looking for a contractor to do the labor on this 
  project.  She does not want to make the purchase until we are ready to put 
  them in place.   
 
  One of the Round Tables was damaged and will need to be replaced.    
  Molly will take care of this. 
 
  Motion made to adjourn the meeting made by Gary Shartzer.  This was 
  seconded by Joy Ennis. Motion carried. 
 
  Respectfully submitted by Florence M. Hoffman, Secretary 
 
   
 
 
 
 

 
 



 
 
 
 
 


